
Circular No. P-10/23 Date: 04.05.2023 
 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

“Until we can manage time, we can’t manage anything”. 

Please note the following: 

 The school timings were changed from 19th April 2023 and now the school starts at 7:30 am. 

It has been observed that many parents keep reaching the school gates till 7:40 am or even 

beyond. As a result the students report late in the classes and this affects their work. You are 

requested to drop your wards before 7:30 am so that the students are seated in the classrooms 

before the start of the school. Please note that from 5th May 2023, gates will be closed at 7:30 

am sharp and any student reporting late will not be taken in and will have to go back. 

 It has been observed that many boys of Classes IX upwards do not tuck in their shirts in 

their trousers to wear a smart look and they have to be repeatedly intercepted by the teachers. 

You are hereby requested to kindly check your ward and firmly instruct him to follow norms 

of the school in totality. Parents and school play a vital role in shaping the personality of 

the children.  

 It has also been observed that many senior girls are supporting long hair but cut flicks in 

the front, which keep on falling on their faces. They spend more time managing such hair 

styles instead of concentrating on the work being transacted in the classroom. You are requested 

to ensure that your wards get a decent haircut and manage their long hair in braided 

form, securing the flicks with the hairpins.  

 Pre Mid Term Examination will be held from 18th to 25th May, 2023 and link for the                     

Date Sheet for the same is given hereunder:  

http://davbrsnagar.org/File/279/Pre%20Mid%20Term%20Datesheet.pdf 

Make your wards attend school regularly and take all Class Tests to prepare well for the exams.  

 You are requested to not to send your wards for private tuitions unnecessarily, without 

consulting the Class/Subject Teachers of your wards. The students mix up with the children 

from different backgrounds and cultures and indulge in undesirable activities. It has been 

observed that many children pick up un-parliamentary language and sometimes even indulge 

in rash driving, visit to restaurants or parks, and might even get prey to substance abuse that is 

detrimental to their social, physical and emotional wellbeing.  

Avoid building dependence on coaching or tuitions, instead talk to the subject teachers 

for remedial classes or extra study material. Let us together develop a ‘love for learning’ 

in the children from early years. 

We at DAV, BRS Nagar are striving hard to ensure holistic development of the students of our school 

and we need your support in all our endeavours. 

I hope to get whole hearted support from you as always. 

Thanks and Regards 

 

(Mrs. J.K. Sidhu)  
Principal 
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